
 

 

 
May 14, 2019 

 
 
Scots 
Alma College, Athletic Department 
614 W. Superior Street 
Alma, MI 48801 
 
Dear Friends, 
 

I appreciate the opportunity to congratulate you on placing 2nd in the Open Division II/III College 
STUNT National Championships. 

 
Under the leadership of Head Coach Michelle Sabourin and Assistant Coach Sarah Michalowski, 

you proudly represented Alma College, exhibiting all the qualities of a championship STUNT team – 
discipline, heart, and teamwork. I commend the hard work and dedication that is surely behind your 
success, and I am certain that your family, friends, and the Alma community share in your excitement of 
earning top honors at the Open Division II/III College STUNT National Championships. I am proud to 
honor my alma mater university.  

 
Once again, congratulations on this achievement. I wish you all the best in your future endeavors.  
 

Sincerely, 

M 
Gary C. Peters 

United States Senator 
 


